



Environment Theme Group
Minutes Tuesday 6 April 2021

1. Present: Nicki Dearson, Janette Matthews, Beth Somi, Tony Voss, Penny Weston-Webb, John McKeon
- Cc John Martin, Emma Crowe
2. Apologies: none
3. Chair and note-taker roles: Penny Weston-Webb (chair and local lead/liaison) and Beth Somi (note-taker)
4. Janette has contact at Ratcliffe College
5. History introduction – Lynne is drafting
6. Penny and Nicki updated on Asset List
7. Beth to confirm meeting with David and Chris – Friday at 2pm
8. Natural Environment
 - Polly Peggs Pond
 - Trees on embankment
 - Trees on Platts Lane
 - Should we pull out more examples from the inventory?
9. Local Green Spaces – 007?
10. Important Open Spaces
 - Need to add:
 - Main Street east side verges
 - Crabtree Lane (with the open space)
 - Blackberry Lane
11. Views – Tony to save just the 12 photos in the file for us all to review
12. Thursday 8 April 4pm
 - Review Chapter 2 March version – ideally marked up pdf with comments prior to the meeting
13. Date of next meeting with John Martin: Thursday 22 April 7pm
The April version of the chapter should be ready for this meeting